
 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers,  
 
Expression of Interest: Trip to see “The Tempest” at the Rose Theatre in York – 17th July 2019  
 
We are planning a trip to take 100 students to see the production of Shakespeare’s “The Tempest” 
in the ‘pop up’ Rose Theatre next to Clifford’s Tower on Wednesday July 17th 2019.     
 
The day will involve: 

 Coach travel from Manor to the city centre, leaving at the start of Period 2 

 Watching the production in the seated area of the theatre from 11.00 – 14.00  

 Time for students to eat a packed lunch at the theatre during the interval 

 Return coach travel to school in time for the normal end of the school day.  

Please note: our tickets are for the seated area of the theatre.  However, students will be exposed 
to the weather before and after the performance.  They will need to be prepared for this, with 
comfortable shoes and waterproofs/hats and suncream depending on the conditions that day.  It 
is a non-uniform day in school, and students coming on the trip may also wear appropriate non-
uniform.  
We expect any students who sign up for the trip to meet our usual high behaviour expectations, 
acting as ambassadors for Manor.   
Lunchtime arrangements 

 Students should bring their own packed lunch to the theatre.  Please note the interval is 

quite short as such they will not have time to purchase food at the theatre.    

 There will be members of staff at an agreed meeting point at all times, in case students 

need them.  

 Students must then all return to the meeting point ready to board coaches back to school.   

 We would highly recommend that all students bring a snack to eat before the production 

begins at 11am as they will miss their usual break time.  

The cost of the trip is £18.00.  This covers the production and transport costs.  Payment will be in 
one instalment via Parent Pay, which will open once we have allocated places on the trip.  If 
students cancel before the day of the production and the place is filled by another student, any 
money paid will be reimbursed.  (Please get in touch with Mrs Lowman if you are experiencing 
financial difficulties but would like your child to attend the trip, as she may be able to assist.)  
If you would like a place on the trip, please fill out the attached slip and return it to Mrs 
McGivern in S19 or the English workroom by Friday 12th April.  If more than 100 students wish to 
go on the trip, we will carry out a raffle to allocate the places and a reserve list.  We do not need 
payment at this point; once places are filled, further details about payment will be sent to those 
who have one.  
If you have any further questions about the trip, please get in touch via 
l.mcgivern@manorceacademy.org  
 
Yours faithfully 
Mrs L. McGivern and Mrs R. Jones 
Teachers of English  
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Trip to see “The Tempest” at the Rose Theatre in York – 17th July 2019  
 
Student’s name _____________________________________  Tutor Group 
__________ 
 
Their English teacher is__________________________________________________ 
 

 My son/daughter would like to go on the trip to see Shakespeare’s The Tempest on July 

17th 2019.  

 I understand that students are expected to behave appropriately at all times on the visit  

 
Signed ____________________________________________ 
 
Print name ________________________________________ 
 
 
 


